
MINUTES OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

LANE TRANSIT DISTRICT 

ADJOURNED MEETING 

May 13, 1987 

Pursuant to notice given to The Register-Guard for publication on 
April 14, 1987, and at the May 6, 1987 Budget Committee meeting, a meeting 
of the Budget Committee of the Lane Transit District was held at 
7:30 p.m. on Wednesday, May 13, 1987 in the Eugene City Hall. 

Absent: 

Board Members 

Peter Brandt, Treasurer 
Janet Calvert, President 
Janice Eberly, Vice President 
Keith Parks 
Gus Pusateri, Secretary 
Dean Runyan 
Rich Smith 

Appointed Members 

Paul Bonney 
Emerson Hamilton 
Bob O' Donne 11 
Rosemary Pryor, Committee 

Secretary 
Roger Smith 
Dennis Strand 
John Watkinson, Committee Chairman 

Because no quorum was present, the meeting was adjourned to Wednes­
day, May 20, 1987 at 8:00 p.m. in the Eugene City Hall. 
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